
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shoebox Walk 

Wednesday 18th October 

 
Pre-School and Nursery children 

walked to Stanborough Church, to 

deliver shoeboxes to be sent to 

Rwanda. 

The children did really well and we 

enjoyed our walk, even in the rain! 

Thank you to all the parents who 

brought in shoeboxes and came on the 

walk.  

Half Term Family Learning Challenge – ‘My First Time’ 
Tell us about an activity your child or family has done for the first time. Perhaps 

they climbed a tree or you played a new game together. It can be anything! We are 

very excited to see what will come in! 
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Thank you to all our parents for 

helping the children to settle so well into 

preschool this half term. 

One World Week 

This week, we have enjoyed exploring 

different cultures and traditions. 

After half term we will be 

learning about feelings and 

using “gentle hands” with 

our pre-school friends. 

Open Sessions 

Thanks to all the parents who 

attended our One World Week open 

sessions on Thursday 19th October. 

We enjoyed making ‘mendhi’ patterns, 

sorting pasta shapes and exploring 

curry-scented playdough.  

It’s always fantastic to see parents 

joining in with their children’s learning 

and seeing what we do in pre-school.  
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